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Reduced Power Notification 

 
 

KHOU-TV, Inc., licensee of television station KTBU, Conroe, Texas, hereby notifies the 

Commission that KTBU is operating at 10% of its licensed power due to the failure of the 

combined antenna system KTBU shares with several other local stations. The antenna system 

failed on May 7, 2022, causing KTBU to go silent. American Tower, which manages and maintains 

the tower on which the antenna system is mounted, believes the failure to be the result of a 

lightning strike occurring during storms two days earlier. KTBU’s over-the-air service was 

restored at 10% power on the evening of May 8, 2022. American Tower is in the process of 

assessing the full extent of the damage and developing a plan for repairs. 

 


